
George Scott
I would like to express my support for the ADEQ air quality permit to be issued to Aluminum
Dynamics. My family owns property in and around Benson, Arizona and we are confidant that
Aluminum Dynamics will abide by all the rules and regulations that are required. 

Please approve the air quality permit for the Benson project for Aluminum Dynamics.


